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Happy Summer Holidays 
 

This is the last newsletter of the year so 

we would like to wish everyone a very happy 

and safe summer. All the staff would like 

to take this opportunity to thank you for 

your very kind gifts – they are much 

appreciated. We look forward to welcoming 

our nursery, reception and Y1 children back 

in September. 

 

 

 

100% Attendance 

 
Well done to the children who achieved 

100% attendance! All children were 

awarded a trophy in  assembly today. Well 

done everyone! A special award goes to 

Tara Osman and Ava-May McNally who 

have had 100% since the start of nursery – 

an amazing achievement and one which they 

should be very proud of. 

         
 

  

               Prize Draw Winners 

 
We would like to thank you all for making the 

Summer Fayre and the Prize Draw a great 

success. Please find below a list of our  

winners: 

 

1st     Devon Farley 

2nd    Neve Ellis 

3rd    Harry Lunt 

4th    Miss Fox 

5th    Joseph Williams 

6th    Alfie Jennings 

7th    Mia Skivington 

8th    Malachi Brice 

9th    Eva Lewis 

10th  Mrs McFadden 

11th   Georgia Wayman 

12th   Cara Kirkpatrick 

 

Congratulations to all the winners! 

 

 Y2 
 

We would just like to say a fond farewell to 

our wonderful Y2 children as they move to 

the Juniors in September. Good luck to them 

all, we know they will love it. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday            Inset Day (teacher training)  

 

 

Tuesday         Y1/Y2 return to school 

                           8:50 a.m. 

 

Wednesday        Nursery, Reception and  

                           Little Treasures return  

                           to school 

 

                            

Thursday  

         

 

 Friday           Biscuit Day – 2H to bring 

                            biscuits 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

        10th  July    -   14th July    

 

           RD     94.48 

           RM     94.48 

           1C      93.04 

           1K      96.52 

           2H      93.85 

           2W      95.83 

           AM      86.92 

           PM       90.00 

 

Only 1 class in green for the above 

week! Well done 1K! 

 

Unfortunately our attendance target  

was not reached this year. Let’s see 

if we can improve on the next 

academic year and strive to attain 

97%. 

 

 
      Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

 

 

    School begins at 8.50a.m. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50A.M. 

(doors close 8.15a.m.) 

 

  Attendance for the above date: 

 

                  94.68 
 

 

Uniform 

 
Just a gentle reminder to please label all 

items of uniform for return in September. 

This includes bags, coats and P.E. kit. Thank 

you for your continued co-operation. 

 

Breakfast Club 

 
Breakfast Club will continue next year. It will 

start on Tuesday 5th September 2017. Doors 

will open at 8.00a.m. and close at 8.15a.m. 

 

 


